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This half term we have been fascinated by our 

new SPACE topic.  The children have been engaged 

and very enthusiastic about learning all about the Solar System. We 

have loved pretending to be astronauts in our NASA Space Station 

role play area and written some exciting space adventure stories.  

 

In Science we have investigated MATERIALS describing them, 

naming them and identifying purposes for them.   

 

We have also been so impressed to see how much our children have 

grown in confidence and independence this term.  We are all so 

proud of how much they can do by themselves.  

Amazing work Ocean Class 1 ! 

 


